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From: Mardie Scott <scott.mardie@gmail.com>
To: <docket@energy.state.ca.us>
Date: 8/2/2011 4:13 PM
Subject: Comment for docket No. 11-IEP-1J

I am a retired high school teacher.  When I was in high school myself, I
"discovered" the little village by the sea that was San Clemente.  I  was a
lifeguard at the San Clemente State Park in the 1950's.  I made a promise to
myself, if and when work days were done, I would try to establish my family
in this wonderful, beautiful part of Southern California.  We purchased a
home in San Clemente in 1976. Over the years we were able to help family
members  make this area their home also.  There are now eight of us living
here in paradise.

But, not so fast!  Is it really safe to live in an area subject to high
magnitude earthquakes and tsunamis next to the nuclear plant at San Onofre?
 As the 80 year old paterfamilias of this extended family, I feel
responsible for their safety.  There is no way to evacuate all the millions
of people in the effected area.  The amount of electricity provided and the
dollars for Edison do NOT justify the sacrifice of the precious lives of all
of us living in the area.  If we survive a catastrophe, will we be
compensated for the loss of our homes?  I understand there is no insurance
for that.  Please shut down this threat to our very existence.

Eric Scott

DATE Aug 02 2011

RECD. Aug 02 2011

DOCKET
11-IEP-1J


